
P.O. Box 1437 
Georgetown, SC 29442 

Phone:  843-520-4888 / Fax:  843-527-4140 

Dear Friends, 
 
 

The idea of using our newsletter as a preaching stage or a bully pulpit for political views does 
not fit my personality.  But occasionally, there is an urge to share a truth I believe God has breathed  
into my spirit.  Today, it is that we must live our lives INTENTIONAL.   As a teenager working in  
construction, I recall our lunch breaks in Gulf Shores, Alabama spending time in the video arcades.  A 
favorite game was the PIN BALL machine, where the steel ball was put into play where it was at the 
mercy of the paddles that constantly slapped it around the box.  It simply reacted to whatever it came in 
contact with and had no mind of its own. 

 
How many times do we find ourselves being slapped around by circumstances we seem to have 

no  control over?  I believe we can live a life of INTENTIONS.  Meaning, we get up in the morning and 
make plans for the day.  Then, we work the plan with INTENTIONAL LIVING.  We do not have to be 
the ball in the machine, but rather a force to be reasoned with because WE KNOW WHERE WE 
WANT TO GO.    

 
This week, I have hired an Intern from the Adult & Teen Challenge in Missouri.  His name is 

Mike and comes to us from Saint Louis where his life had spun out of control.  He found himself in the 
program where he finally began to experience life with some order in it. Then there came a day when 
he realized that God had purpose for him. and that purpose is to encourage others.  Mike has traveled to 
South Carolina to become a mentor to men whose lives have been trapped in the pin ball machine of 
addiction.  As he adjusts from being a student to leading other men, he would love to know that you 
have his back in prayer.  His prayer is to be teachable and to lead others to this life in Christ. 

 
As you know, the political and economic surroundings are difficult to say the least.  A simple 

trip to the gas station or grocery store brings that reality front and center.  It has affected all aspects of 

how we live; and we feel the crunch just as you do.  Please pray that we can stay ahead of the fray and 

continue to offer HOPE and HELP to those who need it most.  Every dollar counts and every soul is 

important.  We appreciate all you have done and what you can do to help us this month.   

 
  
Helping Hurting People, 
 

 

Rev. Wayne Powell 
Executive Director 



Volume 25 Issue 9 
September 2024  

In Honor of: 
 

Don & Susan Shanks  

  Given by:  Mr. Charles Smith  

  Myrtle Beach, SC  
 

Erica Satorre & Steven Hazzard 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Stan Hazzard, III 

  Piedmont, SC  
 

Rev. Tim Culbreth, Retired 

  Given by: Mr. & Mrs. Steven Trusty  

  Hot Springs, AR 

 

September 2024 Service Schedule  
 

 

Sunday, September 1st - 11:00 a.m. 

  Poplar Hill Free Will Baptist Church 

  Hemingway, SC  
 

Sunday, September 8th - 11:00 a.m. 

  Rhems Pentecostal Holiness Church  

  Georgetown, SC  
 

Sunday, September 15th - 10:00 a.m. 

  Life Center Pentecostal Holiness 

  Kingstree, SC  
 

Sunday, September 22nd - 10:00 a.m. 

  Coastal Harvest Church 

  Charleston, SC  

If you are involved in a church or any         

community groups, Auxiliary Meetings,      

Ladies and Men’s Meetings, we would love to 

come visit, give a presentation of our ministry 

and help spread word of                                      

Adult & Teen Challenge.   843-520-4888 

ADULT & TEEN CHALLENGE BULLETIN BOARD  
www.teenchallengesc.com or  

Adult & Teen Challenge South Carolina on Facebook  

 

In Memory of: 
 

Rev. David Black  

  Given by:  Ms. Jennifer Black  

  Surfside Beach, SC  
 

Roger Bell  

  Given by:  Ms. Jacquelyn Owens  

  Georgetown, SC  
 

Danny Goude 

  Given by:  Ms. Jane Goude 

  Georgetown, SC  
 

Clifford Coursey 

  Given by: Ms. Jane Goude 

  Georgetown, SC  
 

Jerry Truesdale 

  Given by:  Gloria Thomas  

  Huger, SC  
 

Buck Allen  

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Marcus Rhodes 

  N. Myrtle Beach, SC  
 

Linda Lawrence 

  Given by:  Richard Lawrence 

  Greenville, SC  
 

Gary Cooper & Sheridan Baxley 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Homer Baxley  

  Georgetown, SC  
 

Mom 

  Given by: Gail Dale  

  N. Myrtle Beach, SC  

Monday,  
September 2nd  

Sunday,  
September 8th  

Fall Solstice 
Sunday, September 22nd  


